Dear Galiano LTC

| am in support for the re-zoning application of 832 Galiano Way, currently
zoned R2 to site-specific zoning. Reference number PLRZ20240003.

Reasons that | support this application are:

1. Supporting small business

2.  Current zoning scarcity for operating small businesses
3. Increased economy opportunities on Galiano Island

4. Production of local wood products that could otherwise go to waste

5. Local farming and food production

Signed,

Brian Pilat



